

August 6, 2019

Mayor and Council City of Prince George 1100 Patricia Boulevard Prince George BC V2L 3V9

Dear Mayor and Council:

RE: PROCEEDS OF CRIME AND CLEAN-UP OF NEEDLES AND OTHER HARM REDUCTION PARAPHERNALIA

On July 22, 2019 White Rock City Council received your letter dated July 2, 2019 regarding the City of Prince George's proposed UBCM resolutions regarding Proceeds of Crime and Clean-up of Needles and other Harm Reduction Paraphernalia.

I am writing to advise that Council passed a motion in support of these resolutions, and plan to provide their endorsement at the 2019 UBCM Convention this September.

Thank you very much for reaching out to us, and we look forward to connecting in the Fall.

Sincerely,

Darryl Walker, Mayor